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Southland Public Schools has an indoor air quality management plan.  The management 

plan outlines specific policies and procedures that will be used in district to address 

indoor air quality issues.  Several staff members were involved in the development of the 

district indoor air quality management plan.  The district health and safety committee 

review the plan annually.   

 

If you have any questions concerning indoor air quality, or would like to use the EPA 

tools for Schools checklists, please contact the district indoor air quality coordinator: 

 

Scott Hall 

Superintendent  

200 NW Water Street 

Adams, MN 55909 

507-582-3568 


